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Religious Education (CCD) Class Registration 
 
The Office of Religious Education is now accepting registra-
tions for rising Preschool children through Adults for those 
who wish to learn (more) about the Catholic Faith as well as 
those who need to prepare to receive sacraments (Baptism, 
Confirmation, and/or First Holy Communion). For more infor-
mation call Mrs. Roz Murphy at (703) 880-4305, email at Reli-
giousEd@sjcherndon.org , click the “Faith Formation” tab on 
our parish’s website at www.sjcherndon.org, or simply scan 
the QR Code to be directed to the SJC Website – Faith For-
mation.  
 
 

Catechists (teachers) and Assistant Catechists Needed  
 
St. Joseph Religious Education (CCD) is already preparing for 
the 2017-2018 school year. Textbooks and supplies will be 
ordered in anticipation for the upcoming 600 students who will 
be attending our parish’s Catechism classes. However, there is 
just one thing still missing – YOU. Please consider volunteer 
teaching or assisting for Religious Education classes starting 
this September and ending in May of next year. For more in-
formation call Mr. Reyes Ruiz at (703) 880-4332 or email at 
rruiz@sjcherndon.org. 
 

This week we especially are highlighting the 
 following positions: 

 
*SUNDAY 10:00 A.M. – 11:00 A.M.* 

Catechist for Preschool (3-year-olds) 
 

*SATURDAY 9:00 A.M. – 10:30 A.M.* 
Assistants for 3rd and 4th Grades 

 
*MONDAY 7:00 P.M. – 8:30 P.M.* 

Assistants for 7th Grade (Confirmation Year One) 
 

*TUESDAY 7:00 P.M. – 8:30 P.M. * 
Assistants for 5th and 8th Grade (Confirmation Year Two) 

 

Please consider giving your time and talent to the youth 
 of our parish to one of the above. 

 
 

Are you interested in becoming Catholic? 
-OR- 

Are you a Catholic who needs Confirmation and First Holy 
Communion? 

 

St. Joseph Parish offers weekly classes for adults who are in-
terested in becoming Catholic or for Catholics who need to 
receive their Sacraments. These classes are in a relaxed and 
friendly environment where we discuss the beliefs (Creed), 
worship (Sacraments), Christian morality (Commandments), 
and prayer life of the Catholic Church.  Classes are on 
Wednesdays 7:00-9:00 p.m. starting September 7th.  Just 
come on by the Parish Office, call 703-880-4332, or email at 
rruiz@sjcherndon.org for inquires.  

We Encourage Faith Direct - Manage your giving on line 
with your own login. Sign up today by picking up a Faith 
Direct enrollment form from the Church office or, easier yet, 
visit www.faithdirect.net and use parish code VA101 to en-
roll on line.  
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St. Joseph Catholic Church Parish  
 

Advisory Council (PAC) EXSUM 
 

Thursday June 15, 2017 
 

In attendance:  Fr. Tom, Mark Overberg (Chairperson), Jim 
Nash, Tom Reilly, Cheryl Wilson, Greg Bengzon, Jeanne Nap-
pier subbing for Tisha Hilliard 
 
Not Present:  Frank Bowen (Vice Chairperson), Marylou Ber-
geron, Terry McNulty, Cindi Conroy and Tisha Hilliard 
 
New Discussion areas 
 
V Encuentro:  Father Tom led a discussion of V Encuentro, 
the 5th National Encounter of the Hispanic Community. The 
First, or I, Encuentro in 1972 was designed to enliven the jour-
ney of Hispanic/Latino Catholics throughout the United States. 
The first Spanish Mass was celebrated at St. Joseph on April 
23, 2006.  When Fr. Alberto was transferred to St. Joseph in 
the summer of 2009, we gained our first resident friar to shep-
herd the Hispanic community. Father Alberto is leading the 
current Encuentro for the conversion, communion, and solidar-
ity of the Hispanic community that St. Joseph serves. The PAC 
discussed ways to integrate the Hispanic and non-Hispanic 
communities within St. Joseph.  Approximately 700 people 
attend the 3:30p.m. Spanish Mass each Sunday, and 150 attend 
the Spanish prayer group afterwards.  We have many Spanish 
ministries, including the choir, altar servers, EMs, lectors, and 
ushers. The PAC hopes to build one community, instead of 
serving two communities under one roof, through improved 
communications and joint events. Some examples of building 
community from the past two years are bilingual Masses (e.g. 
on Holy Thursday and Christmas Midnight Mass) and the Par-
ish Barbecue. PAC proposed considering more bilingual Mass-
es (perhaps once a month, Divine Mercy Sunday, or the Feasts 
of St. Francis and St. Joseph); conducting RCIA together, inte-
grating Hispanic and non-Hispanic parishioners in Religious 
Education and the Youth Ministry because most Hispanic 
youth are bilingual; hosting a joint Donut/Fried Dough Sun-
day; and holding an International Night with different dishes 
from around the world.  Father Tom will invite a Hispanic pa-
rishioner to join the PAC. 
 
Updates on previous agenda items 
 
Ministry Leader Workshop: The PAC recommended that 
Father Tom focus his efforts first on developing a Young 
Adult Ministry (college grads to mid 30 year range) and the 
Youth Ministry. Some ideas for the Youth Ministry included 
designating a monthly Youth Mass to highlight the contribu-
tions and needs of our youth and connecting the Youth Minis-
try with the PTO to complete the youths' school service re-
quirements though volunteering there.  David Bristow, Direc-
tor of Youth Minister, has resigned from his position as of  

PAC EXSUM CONTINUED… 
 
August 2017 after fifteen years of ministry here at SJC. We 
wish David many blessings in his new ministry. 
 
Communion under both species: Eighty-five EMs attended 
the recent EM training, which focused on the new ministry 
guidelines for offering Communion under both species.  The 
PAC was split on recommending that Father Tom start distrib-
uting both species just before or just after Labor Day weekend. 
Father Tom will soon decide and announce the plan. After a 
month or so of experience at the Saturday 5:00 and daily 
Masses, Father Tom will reflect upon the possibilities of offer-
ing both species at other Masses. However, still more new 
EMs are needed to offer both species at all Masses.    
 
Parish BBQ: The BBQ is September 9th, and more volunteers 
are needed. Those interested in helping should call the parish 
office.   
 
Fall Ministry Fair: Ministry leaders will recruit new minis-
ters/volunteers before and after Masses on Sept. 23-24. 

BANNS OF MARRIAGE II 
 
Santos Guevara & Blanca Hernandez 
Brian Thompson & Molly Burns 
William Santos & Elbia Flores 
Oscar Leiva & Deysi Monge 
Oscar Lopez & Maria Serrano 
Jose Luis Escalente & Sixta Nunez Torres 
Robert Hicks & Sheri Murphy 
Henry Gudiel & Johana Vargas 
Michael Kasrai & Diana Nguyen 
Kevin Cashman & Regan Houston 
Ken Diaz & Sarah Overson 
Sara Freeman & Victor Marchetto 
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AROUND THE DIOCESE 

 
Paul VI Summer Camps - Looking for summer enter-
tainment for your children? Paul VI is offering a variety 
of camps this summer.  Use this link to find the best fit 
for your family:   
http://pvisports.net/main/campsclinics 

 

CRAFTERS SIGN UP NOW! 
 

For 
Saint Joseph Craft Fair 

Hosted by the Ladies’ Society 
October 28, 2017 

 
 AND 

 
If you are interested in becoming a Craft Fair 
Sponsor we have many opportunities for your 
business. Please inquire by emailing 
stjpcraftfair@gmail.com 

St. Joseph School has openings in grades 
K-6th  for 2017-2018 school year. Spaces fill up fast, 
so call Mrs. Mary Lewis - 703-880-4315 
mlewis@sjschoolova.org to schedule a private tour, 
and experience Catholic Education at its finest. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
St. Joseph School Summer Hours 

 
The school office will be closed the month of July. 
Messages may be left on the school answering ma-
chine (703-880-4315) as the messages will be retrieved 
regularly.   
 

Applications for the 2017-2018 school year may be 
obtained at the Parish Office Monday through Friday 
9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.  
 
The School office will reopen on Tuesday, August 1, 
2017.   
 
Have a safe and blessed summer! 

 

THANKS TO OUR             
    SPONSOR 
 OF THE WEEK 

 
Prime Time Single Catholics (PTSC) is a Washington-area 
social group serving single Catholics 40 and over. Come join 
us in Christian fellowship! See what we offer by visiting us at: 
http://www.blessedsacramentcc.org/church/parish-community/
prime-time-single-adults, or by contacting Patricia Hutteman 
at pava1319@gmail.com or (703) 527-3455, or John McBride 
at jfmcbride_526@hotmail.com or (703) 820-9196. 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend “. . . and you will 
find rest for yourselves. For my yoke is easy, and my burden 
light." Find out how Love and communication can ease your 
burdens by participating in a Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
weekend. The next weekends are: Sep 15-17, 2017 in Hern-
don, VA and Oct 27-29, 2017 in Gaithersburg, MD. Early 
sign up is recommended. For more information visit our 
website at: RenewMarriage-VANorth.org or contact us 
at applications@renewmarriage-vanorth.org or 703-646-
1521. 

BISHOP IRETON HIGH SCHOOL CAMPS 
 
Camps are for rising 1st graders through rising 12th graders. 
Sign up online at bishopireton.org. Questions contact Peter 
Hamer, 703-751-7606 or hamerp@bishopireton.org. 


